
 

 For Your Calendar; 

Mon 14 Sept School Photo Day 

Fri 25 Sept Last day term 3 

Mon 12 Oct First day term 4 

 

Friday—Ice Block Day $1 each (Year 6 fundraiser) 

Friday—Lunch Order Day (order online) 

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful and Always Try Your Best".  

7th September,  2020 

A reminder, school photos are Monday 14th September.  Preferably, orders can be 

placed online at www.msp.com.au; alternatively envelopes with payment can be 

sent to school.  If paying via MSP online, please remember to send the envelope to 

school with the reference number quoted. Sibling envelopes are available please 

phone the school office (all students must attend MPS). There are also other photo 

options available online if you’re interested, please have a look.  

Year 6 participated in a transition day this week with the Year Advisors from Kurri 

Kurri High School. They had an enjoyable afternoon learning about resilience and 

getting along. 

 

 

 

We have a designated late drop off/

early pick up zone. It is marked with 

a bright yellow cone. If you are 

dropping off your child late or picking 

up early please park in this zone and 

call the office from there. We will be 

able to see you out the front and sign your child in/out without 

you needing to come onto school grounds.  

Year 6 fundraising are offering “Ice Block Birthday 

boxes”. If your child is having a birthday and would like 

a birthday box of ice blocks delivered to their class, 

please contact the school (2 days notice needed). 

Payment via cash, eft or on the website. $20 per ice 

block birthday box. Details on the App. 

Awards this week; 

Kinder—Clay for great work of blending sounds together to make CVC words. 

Year 1—Jack P for working hard to develop his reading skills. 

Year 2—Bailey for consistently doing his best in reading 

Year 3—Natalie for excellent effort when writing informatively. 

Year 4—Molly for displaying resilience and perseverance in all areas 

Year 5—Coopa for fantastic results in numeracy investigations and assessments 

Year 6—Isabella for exhibiting great problem solving skills in Mathematics 
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Walk on the concrete 

 

 

It’s time to be enrolling kindergarten for 

2021.  

If you know of any child turning 5 before 

July 31, 2021 who is looking to enrol for 

next year, please have their family call the 

school office.  

Kindergarten transition information will be 

advised soon. 



HUNTER MOBILE PRESCHOOL 

 

Kelly (Clay’s mum) is seeking expressions of interest from 

parents who may be looking to sending their children 

(aged 3-5 years) to pre-school at Mulbring Hall if it 

started. 

We are trying to find out if there is enough interest to get 

this up and running in 2021. 

It would be run by Hunter Mobile Preschool, who 

previously operated this service in Mulbring. 

 

Possibly a Wednesday or a Friday at a cost of $35.00 

 

Please contact the school office (or Kelly) if interested. 


